
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Business Alert 

 
 

Commercial Burglaries 
17th District (Albany Park) 

 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice of recent Commercial Burglaries in the 17th District. In these 
incidents, the unknown offender utilized a rock or cinder block to break the window 
or glass door of the business. The offender then entered the business and took 
property and money. 
 
Incident Times and Locations: 

• 3000 Block of West Montrose Avenue on May 29, 2017 at 9:33 p.m. 

• 4700 Block of North Kedzie Avenue on June 7, 2017 at 12: 23 a.m. 
 

About the Offender: 

• Black male, 20 to 30 years of age, 5'08" to 6'02" in height, 150-180 lbs. 
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert other businesses. 

• Business owners should ensure that their business is equipped with a working 
video surveillance system and burglar alarm. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information as well as 
direction of flight, if known. 

• Contact Area North Detectives if you can provide any information on the above 
incidents. 

 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 
Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
JA-284307, JA-296992 

Reference: P16-N-128 (BA) 
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